
ORAI{GE GROVE ELEMN,NTARY SCHOOL
IO3OO 65TH AVEI{UE I{ORTH

SE,MINOLE,, FL 33772

November 612012

Kiwanis Seminole Breakfast Club
3562 90tn Ter.ace North
Pinellas Park, FL 33782

Dear John Sanguinett:

Thank you so much for your recent donation to Orange Grove
Elementary. Your contribution will make it possible for our teachers to

purchase important classroom items such as books, computer software
and other valuable resources. Our students and staff greatly appreciate
your generosity.

We are truly fortunate to receive such terrific support from the
Kiwanas Seminole Breakfast Club. Your ongoing assistance benefits
students and staff in a variety of ways and makes a huge difference in
the classroom. We could not accomplish all that we do without your
help.

Again, thank you for continuing to support the education of our
children at Orange Grove Elementary.

Sincerelyo

Nanette Grasso

Principal

Althea S ctaffa
Secretary

727 -547 -7 845

Fax: 727 -547 -7505
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I\anette Grasso
Principal


